
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS
The City of Grove is seeking Re-
quest  for  Proposals  for  Uniform
Services.  Proposal  packets  are
available at the City of Grove, 104
W.  3rd,  Grove,  OK  74344  and
www.cityofgroveok.gov
Proposals  shall  be  sealed  and
marked “UNIFORM SERVICES”,
and must be received in the office
of  the  City  Clerk  on  or  before
Monday, March 1, 2021 by 10:00
AM. Mail or hand delivered to the
City of Grove – 104 West  Third
Street – Grove, OK 74344 - Atten-
tion City Clerk, Ivonne Buzzard.
Additional information may be ob-
tained by contacting Debbie Bot-
toroff, Assistant City Manager at
918-786-6107. The City of Grove
reserves the right to reject any and
all proposals.
Ivonne Buzzard
City Clerk
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